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Year 1 Grandparent’s Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term our unit of learning will be ‘How have toys changed over the 

years?’ and as part of the unit we will be hosting a Grandparent’s Day for 

each class.  

During the session two grandparents per child (or parents/carers if this is not 

possible) are invited to join us in school to take part in a few activities and if 

possible bring along any old toys they may still have or photographs.  

The sessions will last for roughly an hour and a half and will take place on: 

Monday 29th September at 2pm for Maid Marian Class (Mrs Grant and Mrs 

Merrygold) 

Tuesday 30th September at 2pm for Sherwood Forest Class (Miss Cook) 

More information will be sent out nearer the time but we know how busy 

grandparents can be, so wanted to share the dates as soon as possible! 

Any questions, please email us on 

ocook@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  or 

sgrant@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

Year One Team.  
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